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HEART OF THE WIRELESS MACHINE®

Dismissal Application Letter
To BABT
Dear Sir/Madam,

The current MC8795V FCC Grant (FCC ID: N7NMC8795) doesn’t list the highest output power
and also the maximum antenna gain listed out is wrong. Therefore, we would like to update the
FCC Grant to have the true highest output power and correct antenna gain listed. This update
doesn’t require any changes to MC8795V hardware and firmware.

To accomplish the update above, we agree to dismiss the current grant once the updated FCC
grant is available. However, the FCC ID for MC8795V should be kept unchanged.

BTW, MC8795V has not been commercially launched to market yet by far.

Thank you very much!

Applicant: Glenn Wu
Position: MC8795V Project Manager %}ML ),ﬂaf
Email: gwu@sierrawireless.com

Date: Dec 2", 2009



